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8th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Fundraising – Sixth Form 
 
Thank you to everyone who took part in the Halloween fancy dress on Thursday 21st October 
2021, with all money raised being donated to The Azaylia Foundation. 
 
Our fundraising continues and on Friday 19th November 2021, students will be able to attend 
college in something spotty or appropriate pyjamas, to support Children in Need for a minimum 
donation of £1.00.  Whilst students are allowed to attend in non-uniform, the usual standards 
of behaviour and expectations apply and students should attend ready to learn. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


